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June 9, 2018

Department of Planning and Building Services

860 North Bush Street

Ukiah, CA. 95482

Re: Case # U _2017-0039

Attention: Commission Staff

I am writting to express my displeasure and concerns about having cannabis cultivation in our
neighborhood. In this area, we all use wells. I know that growing cannabis requires thousands of
gallons of water per season. It is not unusual for our well to have only 2-3 feet of water left by

the time the rain starts. Some of our neighbors actually run out of water altogether.

I also realize there is more to cannabis cultivation than just growing plants. I feel this will
change the atmosphere of our area. One thing I do know, it will definitely change the smell.

In our neighborhood, we have small children, domestic animals, and a lot of wildlife. I don’t
want that to be disrupted in any way.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.
Sincerely,
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Fred and Sharon Franco
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